
 

 

AWARDED TO 

Kris Koski 
Thank you for your Dedication, 

Thoughtfulness, 

and Commitment to the 

Chehalis River Basin Flood Authority. 

We will miss you! 

Awarded this 16th day of September 2021 

 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 
 

Kris – It has been a pleasure to work with you since your days at KPFF.  You’ve been 
essential to the NS Levee.  The citizens (and leaders) of Aberdeen are all the better 
for your role(s) and leadership.  In addition, beyond the NS Levee, your 
participation on the Flood Authority has not gone unnoticed.  Your contributions 
and perspectives have aided the Flood Authority in crisping its messages and focus 
relative to local projects.  You’ve also helped us to broaden the reach of the Flood 
Warning System.  You’re a quality on-the-ground engineer and a strategic thinker.  
This is a powerful combination.  The Port of Grays Harbor will certainly benefit from 
your hire.  All the best to you.  Scott Boettcher (Staff, Flood Authority) 

Read article  https://www.thedailyworld.com/news/aberdeen-city-engineer-takes-new-job-with-port-of-grays-harbor/ 

Kris -- We will miss you as an 
integral member of the Flood 
Authority (FA).  Your input, 
expertise, as well as your 
presence brought so much 
credibility to the FA efforts.  
The port is so fortunate to 
have you as a part of their 
team!  Remember, our 
meetings are public so you are 
welcome to attend ANY TIME!  
Sincerely, Edna 
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